
NC Capital Area Metropolitan Planning
Organization

Staff Report

1 Fenton Main St.
Suite 201

Cary NC 27511

Agenda Item: 5.5Agenda Date: 3/19/2025 
To: Executive Board

North Falls Lake Area Study
Gaby Lawlor, MPO Staff

The North Falls Lake Area Study was funded in the FY25 UPWP. The Request for Proposals was open from
October 28, 2024 to December 6, 2024. Four proposals were submitted and after scoring each, a proposal
review team met on December 13, 2024 and selected a preferred candidate. The proposal review team
included representatives from CAMPO, Granville County, Wake County, and NCDOT. After working with the
consultant to refine a scope to accomplish the goals of the study, and successfully negotiating fees for the
study, the contract is now ready for execution. The fee to complete the scope of work is $289,194.79.

Requested Action: ..Action Review and approve the contract and scope for the N Falls Lake Area Study and
authorize CAMPOs Executive Director to execute the contract.
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